
Spring 2 

Year 4 Special Project Homework 

 

During this half term, your teachers would like you to 

create a project linked to our upcoming history topic of 

‘The Anglo-Saxons vs The Vikings’ 

 

You could present your project in any creative way you wish. 

It could be in the form of a poster, a PowerPoint, a picture 

or you could spend some of your holidays visiting a museum 

to see some artefacts. If you do, make sure you take 

pictures! 

 

We look forward to seeing your amazing projects after the 

half term break. Please bring your projects in by Monday 3rd 

March 2025. 


